EDITORIAL

This last issue of Volurne 12 brings
much information concerning our annual
meeting in Quebec city. There arp
nominations for new executive members,
the program of the meeting, abstracts of

the papers, and of course some comments
from our president concerning matters to
be discussed at our business meeting.-
With the combined seminars and CSA
meetings, it looks as if acoustics week

in Canada will be a very busy and
interesting time. Of course, don't
forget that the 12th ICA is approaching
and planning for that is steadily
intensifying. There will be a report on

that in our next issue as well as reports
on the Quebec City meeting for those who
could not attend.

Don't forget our efforts to
encourage more libraries to subscribe,
and to obtain a few more advertisers. W
need your hel p.

NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT

Your CAA directors have been doing
some thinking on your behalf.
Consideration is being given to drawing
up some broad outlines for the annual
meetings of the future. One of the ideas
is that we preset the annual meetings

charge the year before. Do you have an
opi ni on?
Another consideration is the amount

of time and effort that is to be required
in developing a day and a half of formal
papers. How structured should our annual
meetings be? Do you Ilike the present
format or should it be changed? Talk to
one or more of our directors and tell
them what you thi nk.

chairman has been
trying to recruit new
Have you been doing you share?

Our membership
very active in
members.

EDITORIAL

Ce dernier numéro du vol urme 3 se
consacre au congrés annuel a Québec.
Vous trouverez le programme du congres,
les sommaires des conférences, les
nominations pour les nouveaux membres de
1'éxécutif et quelques mots du
président. Avec les deux séminaires et
la  réunion de la CSA, la semaine
d'acoustique au Canada promet d'étre

active et intéressante.
Il ne faut pas oublier que 11ICA-12
approche et la planification

s'intensifie. Dans le prochain numéro il
y aura un rapport sur cette planification

ainsi qu'un rapport sur le congrés de
Québec pour ceux qui n'ont pas pu s'y
rendre.

Plans are progressing for our ICA
meeting in 1986. Have you submitted your
paper? Do you think we should have an
annual meeting that year? If so, with
what format?

I would like you all to answer the
many questions posed but most of all |
want to see you at our annual meeting in

Quebec City.

Cameron W Sherry
President



